
                                         

Sacred Heart RC Primary School 

‘Where Every Heart is Sacred’  

Newsletter 10th November 2023     

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to all parents and carers for speaking to class 
teachers this week regarding children’s progress at school. 
It’s so important that we are able to discuss and celebrate 
your child’s development throughout the curriculum. We 
are very impressed with the efforts of all the children so far 
this year. 

Don’t forget to keep up to date with your child’s curriculum 
by clicking on the curriculum tab on the school website. You 
can support your child by talking to them about their topics 
and help them to remember new knowledge.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

God bless, Mrs Walker 

Sacramental Programme 

Congratulations to all our children who were officially enrolled 

onto the Sacramental Programme last Saturday. Please pray 

for them all as they continue their faith journey in preparation 

to receive the Sacraments of Reconciliation and the Eucharist. 

Please note the following dates for future Sacramental 

Programme meetings and Mass all held at Sacred Heart Church 

from 11.30am to 1.15pm:   

     

Crucial Crew 

 

 
 

Year 6 attended the fabulous Crucial Crew workshops 
yesterday. Crucial Crew is designed to provide children with 
vital life skills and safety advice. The agencies taking part 
included Greater Manchester Police and Greater 
Manchester Fire and Rescue Service.  The children learned 
about First Aid and how to stay safe when they are out 
walking and travelling on public transport. They heard about 
the potential dangers of railway lines and electricity stations. 
They know some of the consequences that could happen if 
they ignore rules and warnings.  
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https://sacredheartschool-gorton.org.uk/curriculum/


                                         

 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 
We currently have a vacancy for a Parent Governor 
Representative for a term of office of four years. 
Parent Governors should be a practising Catholic and should 
have a genuine commitment to the educational, personal 
and spiritual development of students and in particular to 
the wellbeing of the school community as a whole. 
Governors work voluntarily. 
Click on the links or visit the school website for further 
information about the role of a parent governor and what to 
do if you are interested in applying the role.  
                                                                 
Notification of an Election             Being a Parent Governor 

Super Reading Awards 10.11.23 

Silver Trophy Winners 
Class 7 for passing 35 quizzes and reading 399,321 words this 

week. 
Gold Trophy Winners 

Class 5 for passing 34 quizzes this week and reading 89,260 
words. 

                                                             

Class Attendance Winners 03.11.23 

Class  7 achieved an amazing 100% attendance this week. 

Overall Attendance was 96% 

 

Class Attendance Winners 10.11.23 

Class  9 achieved an amazing 100% attendance this week. 

Overall Attendance was 96% 

 

Autumn Leaves 

 
Chinemerem, Honore, Ebuwa, Sophia, Nicole, Nathan, 

Denzel and Chidera all worked really hard clearing the 

leaves. They took turns with the big rakes and worked really 

well together in two teams. They cleared the pathway and 

the area next to the Pavilion with the brooms and lawn 

rakes, filling two big builder bags with leaves. 

                                                                                          

Parish Christmas Fair Non Uniform Day 

 

 The Parish Christmas Fair will take place on Sunday 26th 

November after Mass. We will have a non-uniform day in 

school on Friday 24th November in exchange for a donation 

for the tombola 

Chocolates, toiletries and bottles are welcome. 

Remembrance  

Jesus, we remember and pray for all the souls that have died. 

Eternal rest, grant unto them O lord and let perpetual light 

shine upon them. May they rest in peace. 

 

Lunch Menu 13.11.23 – 17.11.23 
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